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Currently, the IRENE partners are in the process of finalising the Family Learning Toolkit - 
Comic Strips, Interactive Digital Magazines, and Audio Books. The toolkit will be presented to 
10 families in each partner country. We are in the final stages of preparing for the translation 
of the In-Service Training Program, and we plan to conduct a final piloting to test the project 
results locally in each organisation’s country. Despite this ongoing work, we have some 
exciting news to share.

OUR PROGRESS 
Firstly, we have an official website to share with you all: https://irene-project.eu/  On our 
website, you can learn about the IRENE project, and in the future, you will be able to access the 
materials. Besides, we have the websites available in seven languages: Portuguese, English, 
Greek, Italian, Polish, Spanish and French. We invite you to visit our website, but keep in mind 
that new tools for the website are coming soon!

Secondly, our project includes an eLearning platform to ensure the continuity of the 
educational activities that we develop; which can be accessed through the project website. 
The IRENE eLearning Platform will enable full access to the materials developed for the 
Programme for Parents, Family Learning Toolkit, and the Training for Educators. We want 
to provide all members within the family learning unit with open learning materials that can 
support family learning to promote positive relationships

Lastly, we also have our official Facebook page, where you can keep up with project news: (3) 
IRENE | Facebook
Throughout our social media channel, we will continue to share interesting information and 
inform you about other news of the project. Please follow our IRENE Facebook page and visit 
our website to learn more about the project!
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IRENE LTTA - IN-SERVICE TRAINING 
PROGRAM FOR ADULT EDUCATORS
In March 2023, the IRENE project partners conducted an LTTA, which comprised a total of 
50 hours within three days of activities. This was hosted in Poland, by VIVA FEMININA. On 
the first day, participants took part in a 7-hour workshop to introduce the topics of domestic 
violence in Europe, services working in this field, helpful advice, and roleplay activities for 
making effective referrals. The second day comprised a 7-hour workshop that demonstrated 
the best practices in supporting the family learning model; and on the third day, the final 7 
hours of training aimed to highlight best practices in developing and producing comic strips 
and audiobooks using free software.

You can now see some of the comics that were produced during the workshops!
These comics aim to support children and teenagers with strategies on how to deal with 
domestic violence in the safest manner and recognise instances of violence. 
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